
Answers to Reviewers 

Dear reviewers, 

We appreciate much your valuable comments and have made changes in our manuscript 
according to them. 

Reviewer comment Authors answer 
Abbreviations such as PMMA in Discussion and LLD 
in Tables should be spelled-out. 
 

The abbreviations have been spelled out in 
the text and in the notes to the tables. 
 

In lines 16 and 22 on page 12, there are blank 
brackets.  

The reference list numbers (44, 70) have 
been supplied. 

Also please check reference 78, URL with 
underline. 

The URL of this reference has been 
corrected and it is possible to open the 
article. This reference has no PMID as the 
journal of the article is registered in the 
Scopus database only. 

English-language correction The text of the manuscript has been 
corrected in a number of places and the 
corrections are marked red font.  

 
Thanks again for your time and efforts to help us. 

Sincerely, authors 

 
 
 
 
 

 


